
Provider Bulletin 

My Choice Wisconsin Medicaid SSI/BC+ Claims Run-Out Ends Soon 

To: All Molina and My Choice providers 

June 10, 2025 

On July 1, 2024, all former My Choice Wisconsin Medicaid SSI and BadgerCare Plus members 

moved to Molina’s QNXT claims system. The run-out period on the old My Choice Wisconsin 

system will expire on June 30, 2025. After June 30, 2025, claims with dates of service prior to 

July 1, 2024 will no longer be accepted or processed. 

Provider Action Needed: 

Please ensure that all claims with dates of service before July 1, 2024, are submitted before 

June 30, 2025 to avoid any issues. 

Questions? 

Please contact your Provider Relations representative or email us at 

mhwiprovidernetworkmanagement@molinahealthcare.com.
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